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Issue 4 

Dear parent/ carer, 

 

 

I trust your half term break went well and you 

enjoyed time to catch up with family and friends.  

 

We return to a very short half term: 4 weeks and 4 

days! Our South Enders have once again settled 

back into SEJ routines at speed. The new value of 

‘Independence’ was launched in assembly 

yesterday morning.  

 

We have also announced or new Head Boy and 

Head Girl. Congratulations to Harrison and Mae. I 

am sure they will both do an awesome job and I am 

looking forward to working with them both.  

 

At the end of this term, we will be facilitating our 

parent-teacher meetings. Once again, you will be given the opportunity to meet us face

-to-face or via a phone call. Details on how to book a meeting will be sent via ParentMail 

tomorrow. Due to an upcoming maternity leave, Year 6 meetings will be held next week.  

 

We are all looking forward to some lighter evenings and spring weather. Please keep an 

eye on the school calendar on our website to keep up to date will all events 

www.southendjunior.com 

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

See you at the gate! 

 

 

G Kaur 

 

Headteacher 

http://www.southendjunior.com

